COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIFEENE

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, E.C 3

6th January, 1956.

Dear Sirs,
(H)
I am in receipt of your letter of the
é ; 23rd ultimo respecting the steamer "NEELAMBU",
the contents of which have been noted, and with

regard thereto I have to acquaint you that,

| provided the vessel is submitted to a satisfactory
‘ General Examination in accordance with Circular
; No.1959 as proposed, no objection will be taken
to the Special Survey being postponed until
November, 1956, and I shall be glad if you will
inform the Owners accordingly.

You will observe that the Boiler Survey
beeomes due at the end of next month,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
CALCUTTA,

© 2020
Lloyd’s Registe!
Foundation

004527 -00453%-0139

e - "

sy




